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Pharmacists Professional Services (Updated) 

 

In accordance with Senate Bill 678/House Bill 1151, the Maryland Department of Health will allow 

Medicaid-enrolled pharmacist providers to bill Maryland Medicaid for professional services rendered 

within their lawful scope of practice. MDH plans to implement the enrollment of pharmacists in two 

phases as we make system modifications.  

 

Pharmacists are currently able to provide the following services after enrolling and providing 

appropriate documentation (see sample addendum) via ePREP: 

 

1. Contraceptive Prescribing, 

2. Medication Therapy Management (upon approval by Medicaid), and 

3. Injection of a drug under the skin into the muscle. 

 
In Phase 1, starting 01/1/2025, pharmacists can provide the following additional services after 

enrolling and providing appropriate documentation (see sample addendum) via ePREP:  

 

1. Nicotine Replacement Therapy,  

2. Injectable Maintenance Medication, and 

3. Vaccinations. 

 

In Phase 2, starting 04/1/2025, pharmacists can provide the following additional services after 

enrolling and providing appropriate documentation (see sample addendum) via ePREP:  

 

1. Services allowed under Collaborative Agreements  

https://mgaleg.maryland.gov/2023RS/bills/sb/sb0678T.pdf
https://eprep.health.maryland.gov/sso/login.do?
https://health.maryland.gov/mmcp/provider/Documents/Transmittals_FY2024/PT_49-24_Maryland_Medicaid_Reimbursement_for_Medication_Therapy_Management_Services_Signed.pdf
http://eprep.health.maryland.gov/
http://eprep.health.maryland.gov/


 

Enrollment: 

Currently, a pharmacist can enroll in Medicaid as an individual provider or in affiliation with a 

pharmacy. Starting January 1, 2025, a pharmacist will be able to enroll in affiliation with a Physician, 

Physician group practice, Nurse Practitioner, or Podiatrist. Please see the attached sample addendum 

that will be utilized by ePREP during the enrollment process. 

 

For additional information, please visit the Maryland Medicaid Pharmacy Program website, under 

quick links - Pharmacists Professional Services  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
In an effort to give timely notice to the pharmacy community concerning important pharmacy topics, the Maryland Department of Health 

(MDH), Office of Pharmacy Services (OPS) has developed the Maryland Medicaid Pharmacy Program Advisory.   
  
To expedite information timely to the pharmacy and prescriber communities, an email network has been established which incorporates the 
email lists of the Maryland Pharmacists Association, EPIC, CARE, Long Term Care Consultants, headquarters of all chain drugstores and 

prescriber associations and organizations.   
  
It is our hope that the information is disseminated to all interested parties. If you have not received this email through any of the previously 
noted parties or via MDH, please contact the OPS representative at 410-767-1455. 

 
 
 
 

https://eprep.health.maryland.gov/
https://health.maryland.gov/mmcp/pap/pages/paphome.aspx


 



 



 


